
 

 

REMINDER:  

Sandwich Making for Our Homeless 

Sunday, February 18 from 8:00 to 11:00 am 

It’s time again to come together and make sandwiches for our 

brothers and sisters in Camden. Last month, we made 1,506 

sandwiches. We will hopefully make as many or more next 

Sunday.  

Please bring . . . .  

 2 loaves of king-sized bread 

 1 lb. of beef bologna, turkey or ham 

 ½ lb. of sliced cheese 

If you have any leftover Halloween candy to donate, we will 

happily take the candy for the Camden children to enjoy! 

So please save the date ~ February 18 ~ and come to the parish 

hall any time between 8 and 11 am. Bring your energy, 

generosity and your smiles. Let us light up our world! 

 


